
 

 

 

 

Hello EYFS,  

We wanted to email you to let you all know that we are missing you so much! The days seem so much longer without 
seeing all of your smiley faces. We hope you have continued to enjoy your learning at home this week; you are all doing 
such a fabulous job! We have loved receiving photos of you completing your home learning, these have brightened up 
our days. Last week we sent you the challenge of practising a new skill. We have all been practising a new skill too so 

we thought you might like to see some photos of us in action! 

 

Mrs Jones has been learning how to French plait hair. You can see the concentration 
in this photo. It took a lot of patience (for both Mrs Jones and her daughter!) 

Mrs Cook has been learning how to ride a scooter and she looks very proud of herself! 
You may see her scootering to school when we return! 

 

 

 

 

 

Look at Mrs MacDuff… she has been learning how to lift her 
weight on her hands using proper gym blocks! She makes it 

look easy. I wonder how long she was able to do it for! 

Mrs Sanders has been learning how to draw like a real 
artist. Do you think she is drawing a picture of her chickens? 

Miss Beadle has started an 
online course in Italian. She 
might be fluent by the time 
we go back to school! Can 
you find out how to say 
hello, goodbye and thank 

you in Italian? 

Mr McGregor has been busy 
learning how to play 

dominoes. This is helping him 
with his numbers too! Maybe 
you could challenge him to a 
game when you are back in 

school. 

Mrs Hussein has been very busy in the kitchen. She has been mastering the skill of baking. It 
looks like we will be calling her Mrs Berry instead of Mrs Hussein! Her creations all look 

delicious don’t they? 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter. Try not to eat too many eggs! We will be back in 
contact after the Easter break.  

Bye for now (or as Miss Beadle would say…. arrivederci!) 

Mrs Jones, Mrs Cook, Mrs Sanders, Mrs Hussein, Mrs MacDuff, Miss Beadle and Mr McGregor 
xxx 


